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Appendix F:Invitation email
Study Title: Perceptions of Wellbeing in Law School: Developing International Guidelines
Dear Potential Participant
We would like to invite you to participate in a research study by taking part in an online survey.
This email has been forwarded by the Socio Legal Studies Association at our request but the association is not to be construed as endorsing the project nor have they provided us with your individual details.  We have asked them to send the email on our behalf as we have identified the members of the SLSA to be suitable participants in our research.

We would like to ask you about wellbeing measures for staff and for students used in your Law School.  The survey should take no longer than 15 minutes to complete and contains information about the project, and a list of interview topics, and how we will ensure confidentiality of data and your personal details.  
Here is the link    https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YJR855J 
The overall aim is to identify best practice in the promotion, implementation and evaluation of wellbeing-related measures within Law Schools to inform the creation of a set of detailed international guidelines with separate sections for academic staff and students.  Many Universities have committed to strategies to address student wellbeing.  There are also many instances of individual academics establishing and publishing detailed and scholarly evaluations of their own interventions.   However, there are a lack of discipline-specific principles which can both incorporate best practice in the higher education sector overall and be used by individuals to inform their interventions and evaluations.   It is the team’s intention to fill the gap with these detailed and international principles.  Detailed measures are needed if Law Schools and Faculties are to evaluate the impact of their measures. The guidelines will include sections for staff in addition to students. There is little point to supporting student wellbeing at the expense of staff so these perspectives should be considered in harmony.
Participation in voluntary and you may withdraw at any time from the survey until you click the SUBMIT button.
Thank you for reading this email

Signed Caroline Strevens, Emma Jones, Rachael Field, and Colin James
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